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Coughlin Ann

From: Amber Keyser <amber.j.keyser@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, June 20, 2017 2:59 PM

To: SRULES Exhibits

Cc: Sen Knopp

Subject: I support HB2927 but not SB825

I am strongly in favor of HB2927.  

 

Under the electoral college system, my vote for president is not worth as much as a vote from other states. This is 

neither fair nor just. Why should a few select states determine the leader of this country? Why don’t Oregonians count 

as much as others?  

 

I want Oregon to join National Popular Vote Interstate Compact so that my vote has equal value.  

 

I also want the Oregon Legislature to take leadership on this issue and not refer it to a statewide vote. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Dr. Amber J. Keyser 

2011 NW 4th Street 

Bend, OR 97703 

 

_____________________ 

Website:  amberjkeyser.com 

FB: www.facebook.com/amberjkeyserbooks/ 

Twitter: @amberjkeyser 

 

 

 

 


